From:

49 Goldhurst Terrace
South Hampstead
London NW6 3HB

Ms Tessa Craig

Supporting Communities Directorate
Camden Regeneration &Planning
Town Hall, London, WC1H 9JE

Dear Ms Craig,

Thank you for sharing Camden consultation letter dated 20 June 2016 regarding 45 Goldhurst
Terrace Planning Application 2026/2958/P.

| was expecting a similar letter about 100 Avenue Road NW3 development which is extremely
important for this community.

The developers at 45 Goldhurst Terrace are pain in the eyes of the residents due to the continued
dust at both front and rear and dispute of complaints to Camden not action has been taken and
residents miseries are multiplying. In addition they blocking road and taking residents spaces
without any consideration of residents.

The rear development in the property will cause flood of rain damaging underground rainwater
pipes and system.

They have a narrow rear access space and must not be allowed rear access to upper floor and
similarly erecting or use of terrace or balcony as at present misusing the 47 rear access and need
their own narrow independent rear access. The rear access at 47 have only access permission for
49 in its covenant deeds to be shared.

| believe they are speculating to developing the end bit of the house as a residential unit and
again the issue of flooding and other conservation elements must be taken care of including rear
roof dormers, terrace and enlarged side elevation dormer.

As far the Revised Application for 100 Avenue Road NW3 is concerned, | urge Camden Council
being a Champion in pioneering unexpected to expect and realise it, to refuse the application and
through compulsory acquisition law acquire 100 Avenue Road for Community, environment,
landscape and as a new Park , as in this part of South Hampstead Swiss Cottage we have no
proper size park which is desperately needed for the community needs and this opportunity can
be termed as blessing in disguise to be made realised. Once the 100 Avenue Road is acquired
then | propose for developing a park to be developed.

From Hampstead Theatre to opposite traffic light to the Pub be included in the new Park

development including the present road. The present Avenue Road traffic and road should

permanently blocked and used as land for this park to become part of this development scheme.
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Only the Finchley Road traffic will continue and a new round about should be developed at the
junction of Adelaid Road, Hillgrove Road and Finchley Road.

The Pub, Library, Sport Centre, Community Centre and the Theatre will make it as the best
development unique spot in Camden Council.
Yours sincerely,

Dr MAZ AFRIDI

Sent from my iPhone



